
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Newsletter 16th March 2018 

Tel: 0208 270 4040

Chris Harrison - Headteacher Golden Book Awards 

Congratulations to the following children who have 

been mentioned in our Golden Book this week: - 

Herons – Daisy Trindade + Daisy May Hanson + 

Benedict Aboagye-Nketiah 

Kingfishers – John-Paul Trowbridge + Joshua Martai + 

Aamira Amrud 

Jays – Folasade Famurewa 

Magpies – Oskar Korbiel + Gweth Okunga + Tasnia 

Khan 

Jackdaws – Iwinosa Obadgie + Sema Fongot + Billy 

Beraham Cole + Josiah Pedro 

Woodpeckers – Mussawir Azeem 

Swans – Olivia Oraczto + Elijah Ssenabulya + Simone 

Ilunga + Marcus Buchanan 

Ravens – Leo Julius 

Puffins – Anabela Josiah 

Starlings – Ettie Tassell Davis + Emanuel Zaharia 

Wrens – Gracian Mayaka 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Jays Class Assembly 

On Thursday 15th March the Jays class performed their 

class assembly. The assembly was based on the blue 

abyss and how we are destroying marine life. The 

children have worked extremely hard practicing their 

lines and songs and delivered an outstanding 

performance on the day. The parents who attended 

were very impressed by the assembly, as were the staff. 

We would like to thank Miss Young and Miss Wenborne 

for helping the children with their assembly and to the 

parents that came along to support the children. 

 

Upcoming  Dates for Your Diary 

Tuesday 20th March – School Nurse head lice meeting at 

9.15am. 

Thursday 22nd March – Herons Class Assembly at 9.10am 

in the main hall. Please wait in the foyer. 

Friday 23rd March – 1 / 2 and 5 / 6 Golden Assembly 

Wednesday 28th March – Year 1 Easter performance at 

2.30pm in the main hall 

Thursday 29th March – Last day of term, the school will 

close at 2.30pm. 

PLEASE KEEP THE SCHOOL OFFICE INFORMED OF ANY CHANGE OF ADDRESS OR EMERGENCY CONTACT 

Scholastics Book Fair 

The Book Fair will be visiting George Carey on the 23rd 

March. Books will be on sale with a £1 off book 

voucher to use. Parents and children are welcome to 

view the books and offers between 3pm and 4pm in 

the main foyer. We look forward to seeing you all. 
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Information Update 

School Uniform – As from the 16th July school uniform will no longer be available to buy from the school’s office. You 

can purchase uniform from then on using the following website - 

http://www.schooluniformdirect.org.uk/schools/product-category/schools-and-clubs/riverside-school/ 

 

Breakfast Club and After School Club Fees – Due to the high demand for breakfast club and after school clubs we have 

had to increase the members of staff that supervise these sessions. In addition to this, rising costs mean that we will 

need to make a small increase of 50p to the price of clubs beginning the week of 16th April 2018. Breakfast club will be 

£3.00 without breakfast and £3.50 with breakfast. After school club will be £3.50 per hour and £7.00 for 2 hours. 

 

 

Sports Personality of the Year Award 

 

 

On Thursday 15th March 2018 the Canary Wharf Group held their  

17th annual Sports Personality of the Year awards. There were over  

100 people nominated to win this award and only six were shortlisted.  

Out of those six Mr Ahmed was chosen to receive this award due to his  

outstanding commitment in the London Borough of Tower Hamlets for  

his contribution to sports in the community and his involvement in the  

Soul FC football organisation which was established in 2003. Mr Ahmed,  

on a weekly basis, trains and manages groups of young children in the  

surrounding community to help give them purpose and something they  

can engage in. In 2017 Mr Ahmed took his under 16’s boy’s football team  

to take part in the Dana Cup  Youth Tournament in Denmark.  

The Dana Cup is an annual youth football festival where many former  

international players from all over the world have taken part including  

two world cup winners. This was a great achievement for the team as  

they were the first local team in London to make it to the finals.  

Unfortunately the team lost to a successful pro Norwegian academy team. 

We would like to say a very big well done to Mr Ahmed and congratulate  

him on receiving this award for his hard work, determination and passion 

in the work he continues to do with the community and our school. 


